M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 14, 2020
RE:
Change Order #3 – Steeplechase Elementary Bid
Package #1-Grading, BG #19-078

  This Change Order is for general conditions associated
  with the time extension of Phase 1 which was required
  due to abnormally warm and wet conditions coupled
  with the request of the Geotechnical Engineer to investigate
  site-specific test examples of the lime stabilization.  While
  this is an extra to the contract, the results of the lime
  stabilization were a total savings to the project as a whole
  not requiring additional lime materials.
I recommend the board accept Change Order #3, as presented.

